
      

    
      

 

 

 

 

     
    

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

PTS Diagnostics is voluntarily recalling lot number P901 of the PTS Panels® Lipid Panel test strips 
due to the potential for mislabeling of the MEMo Chip® included with the product. 

Product Name: Lipid Panel Test Strips 

REF Number: 1710 

Lot Number P901 

Expiration Date (month/date/year): 08/17/2020 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


